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December 27, 2023 
 
Mark Gardner 
Whitewater Building Materials Corperation 
940 S. 10th St 
Grand Junction, CO 81502 
 
Whitewater Pit 500, Permit No. M-1977-129, Inspection Problem Abated  
 
Dear Mr. Gardner: 

On May 9, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an 
inspection of the above referenced site.  Several problems were cited related to an outdated 
mining and reclamation plan. Corrective actions required you update the Mining and 
Reclamation plans to fit the current operation by the corrective action date. 

On October 30, 2023 the Division approved TR-6. This satisfies the corrective action and it is 
considered abated.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC: Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 


